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Susan Mareneck, Chair									May 25, 2022
Leverett Historical Commission
Town of Leverett
9 Montague Road
Leverett, MA 01054

RE: Notification of Intent to Secure the Slarrow Sawmill


Dear Susan,

Please be advised that the Friends of North Leverett Sawmill Inc. (FONLS), based on a recent loss control survey conducted on behalf of our insurance carrier, are required to secure unauthorized access to the Slarrow Sawmill.  

The specific requirement is as follows:” The doors and windows to this vacant building were noted missing. All exterior doors and windows should be locked during unoccupied times to prevent unauthorized access. The noted door(s)/windows(s) should be locked as soon as possible and remain locked during all unoccupied periods. All other door/windows should be checked to ensure that they are adequately secured”. 

FONLS are required to comply with this recommendation within 45- days and confirm so in writing or a notice of cancellation could be sent. 

Our goal is to satisfy this requirement in a cost effective and aesthetically pleasing manner as a temporary measure until funds and a final design are in place.

Sincerely,

Sara Robinson, Secretary
Donald Robinson, VP
Friends of North Leverett Sawmill Inc.


 

Cc: Leverett Selectboard
